
From: 
Sent: 

Yee, Frances 
12/19/2013 2:27:51 PM 

To: usrb@cpuc.ca.gov (usrb@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Gas 

Ops S&P Regulatory Compliance (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipien 
ts/cn=GasOpsSPRegulatoryCompliance) 

Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Davis update 

FYI... the incorrect email was used below. 

Regards, 
Frances Yee 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 2:16 PM 
To: 'eim@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Yura, Jane; Gibson, Bill (Codes); 'urrb@cpuc.ca.gov'; Yee, Frances; 
emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov; 'Clanon, Paul'; Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Christopher, Melvin 
J. (GSO) 

Subject: RE: Davis update 

Liza and Mike, 
I'm happy to update my previous messages about the low gas pressure event in Davis today. 

Only a handful of business customers were affected, and the situation continues to be safely managed by local 
PG&E crews. 

We were able to reroute gas delivery to avoid any further interruptions to customers in the area. 

We have isolated the issue at a local regulation station in Davis and crews are mobilizing to make any necessary 
repairs. SED representative Banu was on-site earlier today and we will be sending her additional information 
about the low pressure event today. 

Temperatures are moderate for this time of year, and we anticipate having adequate gas supply to meet current 
demand. 

If you have any interest in further discussion about this, Mel Christopher, Senior Director of gas system 
operations, can be available for a call today around 4:30; let me know. Otherwise we will continue to work 
through Banu in providing information about the event. 

If we don't otherwise connect, have a great holiday and much needed break. 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0260400 
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Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 12:36 PM 
To: eim@cpuc.ca.gov; pac@cpuc.ca.gov; michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov; terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Yura, Jane; Gibson, Bill (Codes) 
Subject: Davis update 

The latest word is that the pressure reduction in Davis is being mitigated without major loss of service to 
customers. Work remains underway and we will keep you informed. 
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